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Siting, Transmission and 
Environmental Protection 
Division 

 FILE:   

PROJECT TITLE: Palmdale Hybrid Power Project 

 Telephone 626-300-4689  Meeting Location:  

NAME: Christopher Dennis DATE: 6-28-2009 TIME: 10:00 am 

WITH: Dan Lafferty, L.A. County Waterworks 

SUBJECT: Reliability of the District’s Recycled Water Supply 
 
COMMENTS:   
Here is a summary of my conversation with Dan:  
 

• The Waterworks will be entering into a contract with the Palmdale Hybrid project for 
tertiary water.  This contract is expected to be signed in mid-July. 

• The contract will be to supply reclaimed water for the Palmdale Hybrid project and for 
the project owner to construct a pumphouse and pipeline for delivery of the reclaimed 
water. 

•  The contract does not include a backup water supply.  Apparently the City did not want 
to pay the $10 million required costs to build a pipeline to the Lancaster Water 
Reclamation Plant (LWRP) for this backup supply.  But the AFC specifically states the 
backup supply would come from the LWRP via the regional reclaimed water pipeline. 

•  Dan does not know where the Palmdale Hybrid project will get its backup water supply. 
 
 
 

cc:   
Felicia Miller Signed:   
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